
  

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
6th March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

YEAR 4 EDUCATIONAL VISIT 

MURTON PARK, YORK 
 

As part of year 4’s history topic, we will be visiting Murton Park near York on Monday 8th 
April 2024. At Murton Park, the children will have an opportunity to see re-enactments of 
what life would have been like in Saxon and Viking times in Britain and find out facts about 
their lifestyle from adults who will be dressed like Vikings. It is a wonderful, interactive 
experience that the children can really immerse themselves in and will be a really 
memorable experience for them. 
 
Children will need to arrive at school for 8:40am on this day as the coach will need to leave 
promptly at 9:00am. The children are expected back at school at approximately 4:00pm 
however we will text parents on the day if there are any delays. 
 
Your child will need a packed lunch and a drink (no glass bottles please) in a disposable 
bag. If your child is entitled to free school meals, a school packed lunch will be provided.   
 
Children must wear their school uniform for the trip.  
 
The full cost of the trip is £10.16 per child. The cost has been subsidised by school but we 
are asking for a donation as a contribution towards the cost. We must make it clear that the 
trip cannot go ahead if we cannot raise sufficient funds through donations.   
 
Payment must be made using our SchoolMoney app no later than Tuesday 19th March or 
alternatively you can contact the school office to make a card payment by this date. Please 
do not send cash. 
  
If you would like your child to attend, please return the permission slip no later than 
Wednesday 13th March 2024. 
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Year 4 Teachers      

 
 
 
 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Karen Smith 
 

 (01484) 712895   

 admin@standrews.calderdale.sch.uk 

Waterloo Road, 

Brighouse, 

West Yorkshire 

HD6 2AN 

ST. ANDREW’S CE (VA) JUNIOR SCHOOL 
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Please return to your child’s class teacher no later than no later than Wednesday 13th 
March 2024. 
 

 

YEAR 4 EDUCATIONAL VISIT 
MURTON PARK, YORK 

 
               
I do/do not give permission for my child _________________________ in class_________ _ 
to go to Murton Park.  
 
 I have made / will make a payment of £10.16 which I understand is due no later than 
Tuesday 19th March 2024. 
 
 My child is entitled to a free school meal and would like a cheese /tuna /ham (delete 
as appropriate) sandwich provided. 
 
 My child is entitled to a free school meal but I will be providing them with a packed 
lunch from home.   
 
 
Signed _______________________________________    
 
Date___________________________ 
 

 
 
 


